
 This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board. 

To Interested Parties: 
  
The Water Rights stakeholders meeting previously scheduled for Friday, June 5, 2015 has been 
postponed to Monday, June 29, 2015 at 10:00 am.  State Water Board staff are postponing this meeting 
until after the date the State budget is scheduled to be signed to allow for a more complete and 
meaningful discussion of the Fiscal Year 2015-16 Water Rights fees.  The Legislature and Administration 
are currently considering several proposals for funding the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan work 
that was included in the May revision of the Governor’s budget.  The outcome of those discussions will 
potentially affect the Water Rights fees for next fiscal year.   This meeting is open to all interested 
parties and will also be webcast.  Questions may be emailed during the meeting to the Fee Branch email 
address below.  The agenda will be sent out in the coming weeks.  
  
Water Rights Fees Stakeholder Meeting 
Monday, June 29, 2015 at 10:00 am 
CalEPA Headquarters (1001 I Street, Sacramento, CA 95814) 
Sierra Hearing Room, 2nd Floor 
  
Questions about this meeting can be directed to the Fee Branch at the phone number or email address 
below 
  
Fee Branch 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Tel: (916) 341-5247 
FAX: (916) 341-5248 
Fee_Branch@waterboards.ca.gov 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/fees/stakeholder/ 
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